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Hello, 

You have been included on an email distribution list for the
Highway Construction Workforce Partnership (HCWP)
because of your interest in the Office of Innovative Program
Delivery and workforce development. The HCWP, under the
Center for Transportation Workforce Development (CTWD),
is a partnership program between the highway industry, the
public workforce system, and the education and training
community to work together to identify, train, and place
individuals into highway construction careers.

https://bit.ly/3iSuTTp%20?
https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/innovativeprograms/


Clicking on the flyer will offer more about HCWP, explaining its playbook with eight strategies
to help identify, train, and place workers in the Contractors' Workforce to meet resource
needs to deliver highway construction jobs. It also includes additional benefits and resources
for HCWP.

We are reaching out to you now to advise you that we are starting a quarterly e-newsletter
that will share current news about HCWP and the industry’s challenge to fill these jobs, find
resources for partners to help identify, train, and place workers into these careers, and share
success stories. Also, we will share industry networking and continuing education
opportunities such as conferences and webinars. In the meantime, feel free to download and
use the existing resources.

To help us make the newsletter of greatest value to you, we would like to hear from you to tell
us what topics you are interested in. Also, please let us know the names and email addresses
of individuals who you believe will have an interest in HCWP.

FHWA and the HCWP national partners have developed an HCWP Playbook that describes
how to organize and implement an HCWP Program.  If you have questions or would like more
information, please feel free to reach out to Clark Martin, HCWP Program Manager at
clark.martin@dot.gov or Chrisy Currier, On-the-Job-Training/Supportive Services (OJT/SS)
Program Manager (HCWP Marketing), at christina.currier@dot.gov.

Click the button below to sign up for HCWP information.

FHWA and the HCWP National Partners team look forward to working with you!

Thank you,

Karen A. Bobo

Meet our dedicated HCWP team:

Karen A. Bobo

https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/innovativeprograms/centers/workforce_dev/hcwp/marketing_materials/default.aspx
https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/innovativeprograms/centers/workforce_dev/hcwp/playbook/
mailto:Clark.Martin@dot.gov
mailto:christina.currier@dot.gov
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDOTFHWA/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDOTFHWA_160


Director, CTWD

Clark Martin
 Program Manager, HCWP

Chrisy Currier
 Program Manager, OJT/SS (HCWP Marketing)
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